Dear Beaumont Families:

We thank you and your family for being our valued partners as we work together to educate the children in our district. Building social-emotional learning skills is an important goal for our school this year. Over the next several weeks, students and teachers will participate in activities to better understand these concepts and to reflect on how they perceive these skills in themselves.

We will be asking for your child to reflect on their own mindsets and approaches to learning via an online survey they will be completing at school. The survey will take approximately 20–30 minutes to complete. We will be administering the survey on October 5th, 2023.

The survey content will ask students to self-reflect on emotion regulation, social awareness, supportive relationships, engagement in school, school climate, sense of belonging, and teacher-student relationships.

We are asking that all of our students participate in the surveys, as their responses will provide invaluable insights into their experiences and how we can improve and adapt our district as a whole, as well as individual schools. Our goal is to use this data to develop goals to improve outcomes for our students . If a student doesn't feel like they have enough information to answer a question, they will be able to skip the item altogether. **The responses to these surveys will be completely confidential.** We are partnering with a third-party vendor to support us in administering these surveys.

Please notify us if you would like your child to opt out of taking the surveys by filling in your name and your child's name below and returning it to school by 10/2/23. If you have any questions about the survey administration, please don't hesitate to contact us at (920) 272-7073.

Sinc	erely,											
	a Paal											
*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*
I do	not wan	t my ch	ild to pa	articipa	te in the	survey.						
Stud	ent Nar	ne:										
												_
Grac	le:											
Guai	dian N	ame:										
	dian Si											